To Members and Friends of St. Stephen’s

Our traditional Christmas concert will be presented on Sunday December 10, at 4 pm.
This concert helps to support the musical programs at St. Stephen's.
The admission charge is a tax-deductible donation.

This event always sells out weeks in advance of the concert.
Be sure to order your tickets now in order to attend.

Joyful Sounds of Christmas

Presented by the St. Stephen’s Choir accompanied with orchestra

Program will include Bach's Cantata 147, The Hallelujah Chorus, and a world
premiere, familiar classics including O Come, All e Faithful, Silent Night, The
Wexford Carol, In the Bleak Midwinter, and lighter fare including Here We Come a
Caroling, I Want a Hippopotamus for Christmas, and more.

Sunday, December 10t at 4pm

*:

For tickets or more information, please send your request to
concert@ststephenschurch.org



